



RE: Planning Commission Packet

From Bob Teter <exec@florencesos.org>

Date Mon 5/12/2025 11:37 AM

To Hanna Hutcheson hanna Hutcheson hanna Hutcheson hanna Hutcheson hanna.hutcheson@ci.florence.or.us; bob.teter@gmail.com <b style="text-align: right;">bob.teter@gmail.com <b style="text-align: right;">bob.teter@gmail.com <b style="text-align: right;">hanna.hutcheson@ci.florence.or.us; bob.teter@gmail.com <b style="text-align: right;">hanna.hutcheson@ci.florence.or.us; bob.teter@gmail.com

Cc Montee Kennedy < Montee. Kennedy@florencesos.org >; Justin Young < Justin. Young@florencesos.org >; Stephanie Restrepo < Stephanie. Restrepo@florencesos.org >; Judy and Mike Schwartz < mudmusic@charter.net >

Hanna,

We have to move the garbage receptacle are over from what we had in the original design. When the shed was removed we discovered that it was not paved. The simple solution is to just move over on to the paved surface. That will remove one maybe two parking spaces to the south. The more expensive solution is to remove a curb and pave or concrete that area in.

Bob Teter

Executive Director

Siuslaw Outreach Services 1576 West 12th Street P.O.Box 19000 Florence, OR 97439

Main Line: 541-997-2816 Direct Line: 541-205-9011 www.florencesos.org



From: Hanna Hutcheson < hanna.hutcheson@ci.florence.or.us>

Sent: Friday, May 09, 2025 4:31 PM

To: Bob Teter <exec@florencesos.org>; bob.teter@gmail.com

Subject: Planning Commission Packet

Hi Bob.

I hope you're doing well! You can find the packet for the upcoming Planning Commission meeting <u>here</u>. Feel free to take a look and if you have any questions I would be happy to discuss with you on Monday. Have a great weekend!

Thanks,

Hanna Hutcheson (She/Her)